
IMPORTANT NOTICE                         

 

 
Accompaniment Requirement for Minors on  

Friday 18th July and Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

 

We hope this message finds you well. 

 
The Glades Shopping Centre is implementing specific measures to ensure a safe and 

pleasant experience for all visitors on Friday 18th July 2025 and Wednesday 23rd July 

2025 only, coinciding with the beginning of the summer school holidays. 

 

Given the anticipated increase in footfall as schools close for the holidays, we kindly require 

that all students and children under the age of 16 visiting the Glades from 12:00 noon on 

Friday 18th July 2025 and from 12:00 Noon on Wednesday 23rd July 2025 be 

accompanied by an adult or guardian. 

 

The safety and well-being of our customers and staff remain our highest priority.  We 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us maintain a secure and 

enjoyable environment for everyone. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Management Team 

 

The Glades Shopping Centre  


